PARKS AND RECREATION OCTOBER 24, 2023

- 1. GRANTS ARE SENT.
- 2. NEXT YEAR IDEAS FOR THE POOL:
 - a. RED CROSS CERTIFICATION REQUIRED FOR GUARDS TEACHING LESSONS.
 - b. UPDATE HANDBOOK AND RENTAL POLICY.
 - c. ADVERTISE EARLY FOR GUARDS/CONCESSION WORKERS.
 - d. FINISH BRICK PROJECT AROUND THE FLAGPOOL IN THE SPRING.
 - e. BUDGET REQUEST DONE.
 - f. CONSIDERING PRICE INCREASE FOR NEXT YEAR.
 - g. CODE OF CONDUCT TO BE HANDED OUT AT SIGN-UPS. PARENTS MUST ALSO SIGN.

NEXT MEETING ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 10:00 AT TOWN HALL.